
From: Laura Abellera <laura.abellera@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 10:54 PM 

To: ZZ Council Members 

Cc: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Support for #22-0977 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Dear Council Members, 

I am writing to STRONGLY urge you to pass the climate emergency resolution! As a 
community, we must prepare for and support the upcoming climate action plan. The 
issue of climate justice is intersectional and the greatest impacts are often felt by 
community members that live on these intersecting margins of identity including race, 
class, and disability. We are already incredibly behind on other social and economic 
issues, and passing a resolution to commit to centering work that intentionally 
addresses the climate crisis will serve as a great initial step by our local government to 
mitigate current and impending harms and barriers that exist for so many of 
us. PLEASE pass this resolution, as the community members of La Crosse deserve to 
live in a place that puts care and attention toward the urgency of centering climate 
justice in decision-making. 

Thank you for your time, 

Laura Abellera 

--  

with love and rage,

Laura Abellera, J.D., M.S.Ed. 
Pronouns: she/her 
Phone: (630) 730-4812
Email: laura.abellera@gmail.com



CURRENTLY READING: Rehearsals for Living by Robyn Maynard & Leanna Betasamosake 
Simpson 

In an effort to maintain balance, recognize my bodymind needs, and value my existence outside 
the confines of capitalism, I do not regularly reply to messages outside of an 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 
p.m. CT timeframe. Please know that I honor your outreach, boundaries, and wellbeing; should 
you receive an email from me during your personal time of caretaking and rest, please feel 
empowered to wait to respond until you are working, as well. Prioritize joy & wellbeing where 

you can ✨


